
September 13, 2010 

BEFORE THE WASHINGTON TRANSPORTATION AND UTILITIES COMMISSION 
NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL OF TIME TABLE Docket No. TC-121432 

On August 29, 2012 Seatac Shuttle, LLC provided notice to the commission of a new time table 
filed under the provisions of WAC 480-30-301(3).  Staff subsequently rejected that filing and 
demanded that the subject service between Whidbey Island and Bellingham International Airport 
be terminated forthwith.  Seatac Shuttle has determined that it would be injurious to the public 
and the company to continue to offer a time schedule on a sporadic basis with no assurance of 
continuous operating authority.  Therefore, until this matter is resolved in a manner that 
promotes service to the public, Seatac Shuttle hereby withdraws its request under Docket No. 
TC- 121432 for a new time table as submitted as 1st revised page 10 to Time Schedule No. 10. 
 
This withdrawal does not affect its request for LSN consideration for the removal of a 
termination date on the rate table recently submitted reflecting rates between Whidbey Island and 
Bellingham International Airport as submitted as 1st revised page 10 of Tariff No. 5. 
 
 
John Solin 
Seatac Shuttle, LLC 


